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Dear client,

Given the progression of the disease caused by SARS COV19, the Golmar team is trying to continue our activities and services with the maximum
degree of normality possible, despite the exceptionality of the situation. In order to do so, we are taking a series of measures and precautions. In
this way, we would like to explain how we will proceed with our business activity.

You can contact us by phone, Monday to Friday from 8:00 to 14:30, or by e-mail.

As a preventive measure, you should avoid coming to our offices. If it is essential, you must follow all the security protocols applicable to these
cases.

Until further notice, no returns of goods will be accepted in any of our premises, neither in the Head Office nor in the Branch Offices.

Our main concern is to look after the health of our teams and our customers and suppliers, as well as to maintain our level of service within the
possibilities.

We will follow the guidelines and recommendations of the authorities at all times.

We really appreciate your understanding. By being responsible we will help ourselves and the community.

Cordially,
Sales Department


https://golmar.es/
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